
From: Liz.Grey@ashurst.com <Liz.Grey@ashurst.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, 17 March 2020 9:58 AM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; sally@faaa.net; Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 

Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com; Lucy.Jedlin@ashurst.com 

Subject: AM2020/3 – Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate 
  
AM2020/3 – Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 
  
We refer to the directions hearing on 3 March 2020 regarding the Aircraft Cabin Crew Award.   
  
Regional flying – rostered day off 
  
As requested, we have conferred with the FAAA in relation to its proposal that a rostered day off 

provision be added to the Regional flying schedule.   
  
As far as we are aware, this is a new proposal that has not been raised during the 4 yearly review. 
  
Notwithstanding, if the issue is pressed by the FAAA (and we understand it is), we think it would be 

most efficient for it to be dealt with together with the other substantive issues in proceeding 

AM2020/3.   
  
Unavailable dates 
  
We also confirm that at this stage, we are proposing to brief Counsel to appear.  Our unavailable dates 

between 2 October and 31 December 2020 are listed below: 
  

• 2 and 15 October  

• 3 and 6 November  

• 3-4, 11 and after 24 December 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Kathy Srdanovic 
Partner 
kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com 
Ashurst 
D: +61 2 9258 6171 | M: +61 447 251 147 

Liz Grey 
Senior Associate 
liz.grey@ashurst.com 
Ashurst 
D: +61 3 9679 3291 | M: +61 403 663 516 
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